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 Purchasing Department

201 N Montezuma Street
Prescott, Arizona 86301

(928) 777-1408

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE

FOR THE

SOLID WASTE SCALE AND FEE BOOTH RELOCATION

DATE OF ADDENDUM: April 8, 2024

TO ALL BIDDERS BIDDING ON THE ABOVE PROJECT:

The following addendum shall be made part of the Project Specifications and Contract 
Documents. All other provisions of the Contract Documents remain unchanged. The Bidder shall 
acknowledge receipt of this Addendum page 12 of the Bid Proposal form, in addition to signing 
below and returning this form with the bid package. The contents of this Addendum shall be 
given full consideration in the preparation of the Bid.

On Page 5 DELIVERY OF SUBMITTALS change:

Sealed bids will be received before 2:00 PM on Thursday, April 18, 2024, at the City Clerk’s 
Office, 201 N. Montezuma Street, Suite 302, Prescott, Arizona 86301, at which time all 
submittals will be publicly opened.

Also on Page 5 change:

The outside of the submittal envelope shall indicate the name and address of the Respondent; 
shall be addressed to the City Clerk, City of Prescott, at the above address; and shall be clearly 
marked:

Notice of Inviting Bids:
        Solid Waste Scale and Fee Booth Relocation

DUE BEFORE 2:00 PM ON APRIL 18, 2024

Also on Page 5 Requests for Information change:

Requests for information must be received by 5:00 PM on Tuesday, April 9, 2024. Responses or
addenda will be issued no later than 12:00 PM on Monday, April 15, 2024.

On Page 15 Proposed Staging Locations change:

Bid Date:  April 18, 2024

- END –
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City of Prescott Public Works Department

Gwen Rowitsch, Public Works Director Date

Acknowledgement: (must be signed and turned in with the bid documents)

Company Name

Signature of Company Official Date


